
Chat from the Chair 

 

I would firstly like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a Happy New Year – I hope 

that whilst we start this year in another lockdown, things will improve dramatically later this year for 

everyone, and we can all start getting out and enjoying ourselves a little more. 

I know for sure that we all can’t wait to get back to meeting our loved ones, to hug a grandchild or to 

meet up with friends and maybe even go to the pub (remember that?!?!) 

And for us here at SLROC that also means meeting up and having some fun in our Land Rovers again! 

– we cannot wait to be able to hold the first event of the year – whenever that might be possible. 

On that point – events – obviously, it is impossible for us to know exactly when we might be able to 

resume club activities, but the committee have put together the 2021 calendar of events, with all 

dates but one being provisional at this stage. 

We’ve started the activity calendar from April, as that’s realistically the earliest (even still optimistic) 

date that restrictions may be lifted to a point we might start in person events – but again I must 

stress that these dates are provisional and will be confirmed closer to the time by the committee, 

based on current Government guidance. We will just have to adapt at short notice as I’m sure we’ve 

all been used to in 2020 for events and activities. 

The one date that is fixed and firm is the AGM meeting, which will be on Monday 15th March 2021 

and which will be held remotely via a video call. Details of the video link will be sent via email to all 

members who have renewed their membership for 2021. 

I would like to sincerely thank all members who have renewed their membership so far, it is very 

much appreciated – as I outlined in the previous chat from the chair, your membership and support 

is crucial in the ongoing running of the club – 2020 has been an unprecedented challenge for all 

clubs and groups, but I’m confident that here at SLROC with your support we can resume activities in 

2021 and get things back on track! 

For anyone yet to renew their membership, I’ve included details with this note of how you can make 

the required payment and also added a Standing Order Mandate for your bank if you need one. 

For all members who have renewed, and those that are still to do so – could we please ask that you 

ensure that we have an up-to-date email address to contact you – if you have received this note via 

email, then all is good – but if you haven’t, it probably means we don’t hold the correct details on 

record. 

Please send your up-to-date contact email address to membership@slroc.uk.com  or 

websec@slroc.uk.com  and we’ll update your details. 

Details of the AGM video link, and also 2021 Membership cards will be sent out via email, so it’s very 

important to ensure we can contact you in this way. 

Thank you again for your continued support through these difficult times and we hope to see you as 

soon as we possibly can.  

Wishing you and your families a safe, and hopefully better 2021! 

Kind regards,  

Pat Corps.  

Club Chair. 
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SLROC Membership Renewal 
  

Membership is due for renewal on 1st January each year.  Subscription for the year is just £30 

plus £10 for additional members living at the same address. 
 

If your renewal is not received by 31st January 2021 unfortunately, your club 
membership will lapse for 2021. 

 
It’s easiest to pay by BACS (electronic transfer) 

If you can do this from your electronic banking please make a payment to SLROC with the 
following details: account number - 03928330; Sort Code - 20-22-67. 

Please add your membership number(s) in the payment reference so we know who has made the 
payment! 

 
  

For payment by cheque, please complete the form below and send it together with your 

payment to: 
  

SLROC Membership Secretary, 8 Harvest Way, Harleston, Suffolk. IP20 9GD 

or email membership@slroc.uk.com  

  
Cheques should be made payable to SLROC 

  
 

Member’s Details:  Membership No.: 

Title: 
  

First Name: Surname: 

Additional Member's Details:  Membership No.: 

Title: 
  

First Name: Surname: 

Please attach details of any further additional members including 
Juniors with their date of birth. 

Address: 

  

  

  Postcode: 

Contact Telephone Number: 
  

Email address: 
  

 
 
I enclose payment for £…………………  
  
Signed: ……………………………………………………………….Date: ……………………………………… 

  
 
  



STANDING ORDER MANDATE 
  

To The Manager, 
  

_______________________________________ (bank/building society) 
  

_______________________________________ 
  

_______________________________________(address) 
  

  
I instruct you to pay by standing order from my account to the Suffolk 

Land Rover Owners Club account at Barclays, account number 03928330, 

Sort Code 20-22-67. 
  

The amount to be debited is £______. 
 

Please debit this sum now, and annually thereafter on 1st January. 
  

Payee Reference ________________________________________ 
(Please include all membership numbers covered by this payment) 

  
Name: ________________________________________________ 

  
Address:_______________________________________________  

  
______________________________________________________ 

  

______________________________________________________ 
  

Name of Bank/Building Society:_____________________________ 
  

Branch Sort Code: _______________________________________ 
  

Bank/Building society account number: ______________________ 
  

  
Signature: _____________________________________________  

  
Date: _________________________________________________ 

  
 

 Please hand this form to your bank.  

 
Do NOT send it to the Membership Secretary as SLROC cannot 

process this form! 
  
 


